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Dear Parish Family,

Today is Intention Sunday for the United Catholic Appeal Intention Weekend.  The United 

Catholic Appeal reminds us that we are part of a larger church than our own parish. Our 

gifts to the United Catholic Appeal help the Church of the Archdiocese to proclaim the 

Word of God, to celebrate sacraments, and to respond with charity to the needs of God’s 

people. Therefore, I hope that you will continue to be generous to the United Catholic 

Appeal.    

This Thursday, November 14, the 5:30 p.m.  Mass will include the Anointing of the Sick.  

Please see the announcement elsewhere in the bulletin.  

Our leader for the ministry of Church Cleaners, Michele Rosenbaum, is stepping down 

from this role after several years of service, and we are in dire need of someone to step up 

and manage this worthwhile and necessary ministry.  Please consider if this is the direction 

to which God is calling you.  More information can be found elsewhere in the bulletin.

Thank you to those who have signed up as new Eucharistic Ministers, those who 

volunteered to become Head Ministers, and all of our Eucharistic Ministers for facilitating 

our return to having six cup ministers at all Masses.  Having six cup ministers will 

certainly help distribution of Holy Communion to flow more smoothly.

Thank you to all who contributed candy for this year’s Halloween Party and all who 

worked to make this year’s Halloween Party a success. This includes the Parish Life 

Commission, those helping with set up and tear down, the students and adults who helped with the games and passing out candy, those 

helping in the kitchen, those who donated candy, and of course, all who attended. Our Halloween Party serves not only our parishioners 

and our school students but also the children in the neighborhood.  The Halloween Party is one way in which we reach out to the 

neighborhood by providing a safe, secure, and enjoyable environment to celebrate Halloween.  

Thanks to all those who helped with the Mass of Remembrance on Friday, November 1.  Special thanks to members of the Parish Life 

Commission, the Liturgy Commission, the adult choir, all the liturgical ministers, and anyone else who helped.   The Mass of 

Remembrance helps those who have lost loved ones to heal from the pain of their loss.  We say Little Flower is a family.  Therefore, it 

also helps us as a parish to mourn those we have lost.  Finally, it helps us as a parish to celebrate their memory and their contributions to 

the life of the parish.

Thank you to all those who worked so hard to make this year’s All-Class Reunion last weekend special. Special thanks to Angie Mackell 

who is primarily responsible for the All-Class Reunion.  Also, thanks to our parish and school staff, our adult and student liturgical 

choirs, and all those who attended.  A successful All-Class Reunion requires a collaborative and cooperative effort on the part of all.

The evening went very well.  The food was delicious.  Alumni, however, most enjoy the opportunity to visit with former classmates and 

friends.  The highlight of the evening, of course, was the presentation of awards.  

Each year the $1,000 Bob Kiley Scholarship is awarded to an outstanding 8th grader who is an altar server.  This year the award was given 

to Paisley Torzewski.  Congratulations to Paisley and her parents, Drew and Amy Torzewski.

Also, congratulations to three outstanding alumni who were added to our Wall of Honor: Joe Shikany, Class of 1963, Deacon Gary 

Blackwell, Class of 1974, and Jessica Wallpe Freudenstein, Class of 2001.  I hope to include a short biography of each within the next 

few weeks. 

This Monday I will be meeting with my ophthalmologist to schedule cataract surgery.

Have a wonderful week.

On the weekend of November 23 and 24, as we celebrate the 

Feast of Christ the King, lectors, servers, music ministers, 

greeters, ushers, and arts and environment ministers will be 

commissioned at all Masses. (Because of their special role, 

Eucharistic ministers will be commissioned next spring at the 

Holy Thursday liturgy). Please plan to come forward for a 

special blessing at whatever Mass you attend.

Readings for November 16/17, 2024

33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time

Deuteronomy 12:1-3 

Hebrews 10: 11-14,18

Mark 13: 24-32

To read the readings on-line, go to 

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/111724.cfm
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The 32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

For the Week of November 11 – 17, 2024 
11 November Monday 

No Mass

12 November Tuesday

5:30 p.m. For the Deceased Members of the 

Legion of Mary

13 November Wednesday 

11:00 a.m. Jean Bultman by Chris Arvin

14 November Thursday

5:30 p.m. For the People

15 November Friday  

9:30 a.m. For the Blessing, Grace & Guidance for

Veronica Rancourt

16 November Saturday – The Vigil the 33rd Sunday

in Ordinary Time 

5:00 p.m. Paul Tuttle by Family & Friends

17 November The 33rd Sunday in Ordinary time 

9:30 a.m. Renee Gordon by the Gordon Family

6:00 p.m. For the People

Weekend Mass Attendance (weekly average)

December 2019 – February 2020 (pre-pandemic) 608

June 2020 – May 2021 249

June 2021 – May 2022 434

June 2022 – May 2023 483

June 2023 – May 2024 497

June 2024 - August 2024 469

September 2024 485 

October 2024 478

November 2024 thru 11/3 536

Next weekend, November 16 and 17, is the collection for the 

Campaign for Human development. CCHD was founded to help 

end the cycle of poverty in the United States by funding 

organizations that help individuals help themselves. With the 

tradition of improving education, housing, and community 

economic development, CCHD continues to make a positive 

impact in communities nationwide. Your donation will help 

defend human dignity and reach out to those living on the 

margins. Please use the envelope provided in your regular packet 

and place your donation in the regular collection.

The Adventuresome Group

will meet on Wednesday, 

November 13, following the 

11:00 a.m. Mass, to celebrate 

Thanksgiving.  Please plan on 

joining us for a Thanksgiving 

dinner, complete with turkey and all the trimmings.  Feel free to 

bring a friend.  If you plan on attending, please call Jeannie in 

the parish office, 317-357-8352.  Hope to see you there!!

November 10 - 17, 2024

DAY ROOM TIME GROUP

Sunday Ministry Spotlight in the Gathering Area after Mass.

Blood Pressure check after all Masses.

Church 9:30 a.m. Children’s Liturgy

Duffey Hall

(school café)

10:30 a.m. Coffee & Donuts

School 10:30 a.m. Religious Ed

St. Therese
(Parish Center)

3:00 p.m. Confirmation Prep

Monday Veterans Day

Tuesday Duffey Hall

(school café)

6:30 p.m. Bible Study

St. Therese

(Parish Center)

7:00 p.m. OCIA

Church 7:00 p.m. Choir

Wednesday PC/Church 11:00 a.m. Adventuresome Group

St. Patrick 
(Parish center)

7:00 p.m. Parish Council

Thursday St. Therese 
(Parish center)

1:00 p.m. Bible Study

Church 5:30 p.m. Mass of Anointing

St. Therese
(Parish Center)

6:00 p.m. Women’s AA 

Workshop

St. Patrick 
(Parish center)

6:30 p.m. Euchre

Duffey Hall

(school café)

7:00 p.m. Little Flower Athletic 

Association Meeting

St. Therese
(Parish Center)

8:00 p.m. AA

Friday St. Therese
(Parish Center)

4:00 p.m. Legion of Mary

Saturday St. Patrick 
(Parish center)

7:00 a.m. Men’s Prayer Group

Duffey Hall

(school café)

10:00 a.m. Reconciliation 

Retreat

Duffey Hall

(school café)

6:00 p.m. Community Meal

Sunday Church 9:30 a.m. Children’s Liturgy

Duffey Hall

(school café)

10:30 a.m. Coffee and Donuts

School 10:30 a.m. Religious Ed

St. Therese
(Parish Center)

3:00 p.m. Confirmation Prep

Youth Room
(Parish Center)

7:00 p.m. Youth Group

The Parish Life Commission will 

host “Journey into Advent: Faith, 

Family, and Fun" on Monday, 

November 25, from 6:00-7:30 p.m. in 

the school cafeteria. This is an 

opportunity for families to reflect on the 

meaning of Advent before it begins on 

December 1.  The evening will begin 

with dinner (pizza) and following dinner 

each family will be given the 

opportunity to make an Advent 

Calendar. The evening is free, but reservations are 

needed. Please contact Jeannie in the parish office, 

317-357-8352, by 10:00 a.m. on Monday, November 

25th, if you plan on attending.  
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Mass of Anointing
On Thursday, November 
14, at the 5:30 p.m.  
Mass, we will celebrate a 
community Mass of 
Anointing of the Sick.  

Once called “Last Rites,” anointing is no longer reserved for the 
dying, but is seen as a sacrament of inner healing.  The Rite of 
Anointing suggests the following guidelines for those who wish to 
be anointed: “Great care should be taken to see that those of the 
faithful whose health is seriously impaired by sickness or old age 
receive this sacrament…A sick person may be anointed before 
surgery whenever a serious illness is the reason for the surgery.  
Elderly people may be anointed if they have become notably 
weakened even though no serious illness is present.” (Rite 8, 10, 
& 11) Please call Jeannie Zimmerman, 317-357-8352, if you plan 
on attending and would like to be anointed.  For questions, 
please contact Fr. Bob or Peggy Clegg.  

STEWARDSHIP CORNER

Your Gifts of Treasure

Weekly Budget Goal $         13,300.00

Collection of November 2 and 3 $         9,200.00

Electronic Contributions 10/28-11/1 $         7,623.95

Fiscal Year 2024-2025 Actual $       233,194.24

Fiscal Year 2024-2025 Budget $     239,400.00

Fiscal Year 2024-2025 YTD DEFICIT $    - 6,205.76

Home Improvement Fund

September Contributions $ 2,456.00

October Contributions $ 2,595.75

November Contributions (to date) $ 921.00

PLEASE NOTE
This weekend is Intention Sunday for the Archdiocesan 

United Catholic Appeal: Christ our Hope. Christ our Hope 
provides year-long support to Archdiocesan ministries that 

benefit people in all parishes. You should have received
your intention card in the mail, but extras are available at 

the church doors. 
Please take special care that you don’t mistake this for the 
intention card for parish support. Our parish awareness 
campaign for stewardship of time, talent, and treasure will 
take place in the coming months.

The next PPS meeting will 
be November 21 at 6:30 
p.m. in the cafeteria. We 
will have a short business 
meeting then our art 

teacher Mr. Davis is going to let us know what all the buzz is 
about concerning the artist trading cards. Everyone can tap 
into your inner artist to create and trade a card. This is also 
the night of our dine to donate fundraiser with Papa 
John’s! PPS will buy pizzas and collect donations to help 

offset the cost. Please email your favorite pizza toppings 
to pps@littleflowerparish.org if you are able to come!

Please keep our ill and homebound 
parishioners and friends in your 
thoughts and prayers, especially 
the following people who have 
requested prayers for various 
reasons:  

Bill Ajamie, Tricia Allstatt, Fr. Mike 
Barton, Marylyn Blackwell, Esther 

Capps, Joe Clegg, Mark Clevenger, Dan Dugan, Sherri 
(Ruegamer) Dugger, Joanna Estes, Forestal Family, Carol 
Freeland, Olivia Garrison, Haydee Gloria, Margie Greene, Mary 
Lou Hoggatt, Lois Irwin, Carrie Jones, John Jones, Bob Lawless, 
Bobby Leszcynski, Karen Lientz, Larry Lynch, Catherine 
McKenna-Sexton, Richard Mattingly, Sally Meth, Gene Miller, 
Carol Murphy, Jimmy Murphy, Mike Payne, Ray Quinn, Bill 
Rathz, Judy Rathz, Mary Rector, Scott Rhinehart, Lourdes 
Riedeman, Bill Schlosser, Gary Walters, Janet Wilkerson.

If you get a chance, please send them a card or a note. It will 
brighten their day. This week we especially want to remember:

Mary Helen Eckrich

1455 Eagle Trace Dr, Greenwood, IN 46143

Pray for our active military family/friends:

Brian Ledgerwood, serving on the USS Theodore Roosevelt, son of 
Diane Anderson

Victor Franco, serving at Malmstrom Air Force Base in Great Falls, 
MT.

Matthew Hughey, serving in Tokyo, Japan – nephew of Rita Cooning.

Aden S. Haigerty, United States Navy, serving with Naval Security 
Forces, Deveselu, Romania – nephew of Mike Haigerty.   

Javier Estrada – United States Navy, serving in Dalgren, VA. son of 
Liliana Estrada, grandson of Martin and Shannon Estrada.

Jared Cox - United States Army at Fort Riley, Kansas, grandson of Ed 
and Cindy Wernsing.

Juan Santiago - United States Army at Fort Riley, Kansas, son of 
Velma Cecilio and brother of Edgar Santiago.

Zach Meyer, Marine Reserve in South Bend, son-in-law of Dave and 
Dora Hughey. 

Ian Carter, serving on the Dwight D. Eisenhower Aircraft Carrier in the 
Persian Gulf, great nephew of Pauline and Charlie Graf.

Lexi Robertson, Naval Submarine Base, New London, CT., 
granddaughter of Barb Bruce

Riley Allstatt, serving at the San Diego Marine Basic Camp, son of 
Mark and Christa Allstatt and grandson of Dave and Charlotte Allstatt. 

If you or someone in your family is ill or serving our country 
and would like their name listed in the bulletin so others can 
pray for them, please contact Peggy Clegg at 317-357-8352 
or pclegg@littleflowerparish.org.
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The Little Flower Men’s Club is 
conducting their annual Crew Carwash 
Sale during the month of November. 
These individual Carwash tickets make 
great Christmas gifts and stocking 
stuffers! Basic Crew Carwash tickets will 

cost $12 each and can be redeemed or upgraded at any Indiana Crew 
location. 50% of the proceeds go directly back to the Men’s Club to help 
support their mission and activities around Little Flower parish. Crew 
Carwash coupons will be available for purchase after all 
Masses November 16/17 and again on November 30/ December
1. You can also buy directly from your favorite LF Men’s Club member! 

Contact mensclub@littleflowerparish.org with any questions.

LECTORS will need their new workbooks for 

the year beginning with the readings of 

November 30/December 1.  Please pick up 

your copy in the sacristy beginning October 

19/20.

HANDMADE ADVENT WREATHS 

FOR SALE

Little Flower is taking orders for Advent wreaths, hand-
crafted by a parishioner, with a percentage of the 
proceeds going to the church. Orders and payments are 
due by November 18 for delivery on the first weekend of 
Advent.  Order Forms are available at the church doors or 

in the parish office.

Thanksgiving Bulletin Deadline

Our bulletin company has been alerted by UPS and FedEx that 

both companies expect to be pushed to capacity this holiday 

season, if not beyond. Also, to ensure delivery with office 

closures during the holidays, we will have strict deadlines for 

bulletin submissions. Please make note of the change for the 

Thanksgiving schedule:

• December 1 bulletin submissions are due by Wednesday, 

November 20, by noon.

Please watch the bulletin for further information on the 

Christmas deadline schedule.

CHRISTMAS CHOIR
Preparations for

the Little Flower 

Christmas Choir 

are right around 

the corner.  Every 

year, our adult 

choir welcomes 

adults from inside 

and outside the 

parish who may 

not want to commit to the choir on a year-round basis.  We 

also welcome parish youth in grades 6 and above who 

wish to join.  

The Christmas Choir rehearses on the 5 Tuesdays prior to 

Christmas at 7:00 p.m., beginning this year on Tuesday, 

November 19.  Please note, the starting date is very early 

this year in order to get five practices in.    The choir will 

then sing at the 10:00 p.m. Mass on Christmas Eve and the 

9:30 a.m. Masses on Sunday, December 29   and Sunday, 

January 5.  

Members are asked to commit to four of the five practices 

and are also asked to commit to two of the three Masses at 

which the Christmas Choir sings unless special 

circumstances exist and arrangements are made in 

advance.   Special can arrangements will be made for 

returning college students.

Please consider being a part of this special tradition!

Questions should be directed to Tom Costello at 

tcostello@littleflowerparish.org If you plan to join, 

please e-mail Tom as soon as possible.  We want to make 

sure we can accommodate everyone and that we have 

enough music ready for everyone!  It is very important 

that we know in advance if you plan to come!

Church Cleaning Ministry

The head of the Church Cleaning ministry 

is stepping down to focus on other 

responsibilities.  We need someone to step 

into this role and keep the ministry alive 

and thriving!  If you are an enthusiastic 

person who takes pride in our beautiful 

church, please prayerfully consider 

leading this ministry.  Duties include scheduling the cleaning 

teams, washing towels, and general communication with 

volunteers and staff.  Most of the duties can be done on your 

own schedule.  If you have additional questions, please reach out 

to Angie Mackell at amackell@littleflowerparish.org or 317-

357-8352, ext. 102.
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DINNER INVITATION
Please accept our invitation to a free community dinner in the 

Little Flower Cafeteria to celebrate and give thanks for these 

glorious fall days.  Please bring a neighbor, a friend, a relative, 

and/or a newcomer and be prepared for a fun evening of yummy 

food, door prizes, free stuff and excellent service!

Hosted by The Invite Commission

DATE: NOVEMBER 16, 2024

TIME: 6:00 P.M.

PLACE: LITTLE FLOWER CAFETERIA

HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!

RSVP: CINDY WOODS (317) 408-6396

Thanksgiving Blessing Bags 

Thank you to everyone who took a 

Thanksgiving Blessing Bag to fill for a 

neighborhood family in need for Thanksgiving.  

Please return your filled bags to church next 

weekend, November 16/17, or to the parish 

office by November 18. 

If you did not get a bag last weekend or were unable to commit 

to doing the shopping to fill a bag, you can still help! Please 

consider purchasing a $25.00 gift card from Aldi or Kroger.  

Please put the gift card in the collection basket marked to the 

attention of St. Vincent de Paul.  These cards will be distributed 

with our bags to allow families to purchase the perishable food 

portion of their meal.  Please do this anytime up to and 

including the weekend of November 16/17 or drop off the gift 

card(s) to the parish office by November 18.

Thank you once again for your overwhelming generosity!

IT SEEMS EARLY,….BUT
ADVENT IS COMING

We are seeking volunteers to 
assist in the lighting of the Advent 
Wreath at weekend Masses 
throughout Advent. This includes 
the weekends of November 
30/December 1, and December 

7/8, 14/15, and 21/22. If you are interested in 
helping, you can sign yourself up using this link: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A48AFA72EA2F

CC07-52884461-advent

OR

send an email to tcostello@littleflowerparish.org, with 
a couple of preferred weekends and Mass times. 
Please respond as soon as possible as we would like 
to get the schedule set.  You will be sent a reminder 
before the weekend you are scheduled. 

Full Time Maintenance Tech
Position Opening

Little Flower Catholic Church and School currently has a full-time 
daytime position for a highly motivated person to fill an immediate 
opening.  Position will include general maintenance and light 
custodial work of all parish buildings and grounds. Applicant 
should have general knowledge of maintenance and custodial 
duties related to school and church buildings.   Applicant will 
work in conjunction with Maintenance Director and night cleaning 
contractor to maintain Little Flower's Campus.  Applicant must be 
able to do heavy work, with some use of equipment for floor 
cleaning. Previous work experience in maintenance preferred.  

Interested persons may email information to Angie Mackell at 
amackell@littleflowerparish.org.
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“Preserving the Rite of Christian
Burial and Respecting the

Liturgy of Cremation.”
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The Businesses listed above make this bulletin possible.

Sign up to get our bulletin in your email each week.  Go to DiscoverMass.com/subscribe

Please support them when you can.
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